SUMMITT CHASE CLUSTER ASSOCIATION

c/o TWC ASSOCIATION MANAGEMENT

397 Herndon Parkway Suite 100
Herndon, VA 20170

(703) 437-5800

www.twcmanagement.com

November 16, 2018
All Summitt Chase homeowners:

The Board of Directors is pleased to submit the enclosed 2019 Approved Budget for Summitt Chase Cluster.  The association fees for 2019 will be $330.00 per quarter. The increase in fees is based on general cost of living increases and an increase in the annual reserve contribution in order to continue to focus on the drainage, erosion and tree work the community will be undertaking over the next years.  For further information please refer to the cluster web site which provides details from the engineering and arborists studies and reports.
You will receive a quarterly bill to pay your dues. You should be receiving your first bill in December. If you have our bank pull funds from your account via our EFT program, you do not need to do anything. If you set up recurring payments through our online system using SmartStreet, you will need to change the amount to be withdrawn each quarter and confirm you wish to remain enrolled in the program by logging on from our website, www.twcmanagement.com. If your bank sends a check, please be sure your account number is listed on the check and the fee is correct and note that as banks do not send coupons with their checks, additional time may be required for processing.  All fees should be sent to the processing center in Georgia.
Please visit our Cluster’s website for updates throughout the year, including valuable links, announcements at http://summitchasecluster.org/ 
We wish you and your families a happy and safe holiday season.
Sincerely,

Board of Directors
Board of Directors
Summitt Chase Cluster Association

